
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING is given to all persons in Cedarview-Montwell Water District that a 
public hearing will be held on October 18, 2023 at 6:00 PM to solicit comments on proposed CIB 
(Permanent Community Impact Fund Board-PCIFB) applica�on for CIB Funding.  All persons 
interested are invited to atend this hearing and be heard. Writen comments may be submited 
to the CMSSD Office un�l 12:00 pm on Tuesday, October 17, 2022. Send writen comments to the 
CMSSD Office; 270 North 500 West, Roosevelt, Utah 84066; send by email 
to cmssd@hotmail.com or drop off comments at the CMSSD Office 270 North 500 West, 
Roosevelt, Utah 84066. For Addi�onal Informa�on contact the CMSSD Office at 435-823-4578. 

mailto:cmssd@hotmail.com

